
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kirk Hutton [mailto:kirk.hutton@energy-aware.com]  
Sent: January 25, 2011 5:46 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc: Russ Houldin 
Subject: Re: EB-2011-0004 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
 
I would like to nominate Energy Aware Technology Inc to take part in the 
Smart Grid Working Group. 
 
Energy Aware Technology has had extensive experience in the 
consumer-facing side of the smart grid.  Through the development of our 
product and through exposure to our international markets over the past 
few years, we have seen many types of approaches to enabling the modern 
smart grid, as well as different technologies and different trends.  We 
have also been a part of international pilot projects (in Finland and 
Australia), so we can provide a fresh perspective on how other 
utilities, markets and regions are engaging with consumers and informing 
them about energy awareness and time of use energy pricing. 
 
Energy Aware nominees who are interested in participating in the SGWG: 
 
Janice Cheam 
President & CEO 
Energy Aware Technology 
ph: 604.282.7697 
janice.cheam@energy-aware.com 
 
and 
 
Kirk Hutton 
Business Development Manager 
Energy Aware Technology 
ph: 604.282.7699 
kirk.hutton@energy-aware.com 
 
 
Thank you for this opportunity and I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
Regards, 
 
Kirk 



 
-- 
Kirk Hutton 
 
Business Development Manager 
Energy Aware Technology, Inc. 
Suite 604-134 Abbott Street 
Vancouver, BC V6B 2K4 
Phone 604.282.7699 
www.energy-aware.com 
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